From: Jeffrey Jensen

To: eComment
Subject: Planning Commission Public Comment for Agenda #2
Date: Monday, September 28, 2020 2:32:45 PM

Good Afternoon Planning Commission,

My Name is Jeffrey Jensen (JJ) with Chapter One in Downtown Santa Ana. Chapter One and
all of its employees are in favor of the 3rd and Broadway Project. Downtown Santa Ana will
benefit from this project immensely. We need more living spaces in general and a hotel has
been missing in Downtown for a long time. There used to be more than 20 hotels in the
Downtown area and currently there are ZERO. Motels and Wagon Wheel on 4th Street don’t
count.

Streetcar, Hotels, more living spaces, new civic center buildings.... Santa Ana is moving in

Looking forward to ground breaking ceremonies soon!!!
Thank you,

Jeffrey Jensen

Chapter One: the modern local
227 N. Broadway

Downtown Santa Ana, CA 92701
(714) 352-2225 MAIN

(714) 352-2242 FAX
www.chapteronetml.com

Become a FAN on Facebook!

FOLLOW USON TWITTER@ Chapteronetml
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